
 

We would like to invite you 
to a drop-in event.  
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. We will be 

holding drop in events every Thursday between 2pm and 5pm at 

different locations across your area. Please see overleaf to find a location 

near you. 

At these drop-in events, you will be able to: 

• talk to your local community engagement team about any 

concerns you may have  

• see maps and plans of the project near you; and 

• ask questions and explore the proposals in more detail. 

  



 

 

 

 

First Thursday of the month - Chelmsley Wood - 

Chelmsley Wood Library, Chelmsley Wood Shopping 

Centre B37 5TN  

 

 

Second Thursday of the month - Hampton in Arden - 

The Hampton Gym, Old Station Road. B92 0HA 

 

 

Third Thursday of the month - Meriden – Village Hall, 

210 Main Rd, Meriden, CV7 7NG. 

 

 

Fourth Thursday of the month - Balsall Common 

Library, Kenilworth Road, CV7 7EL. 

 

For more information about our drop-in 

session or if you wish to book, please 

scan the relevant QR codes below. 
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